

## **ByWard Market Business Improvement Area**

## Zone d'améliorations commerciales du marché By

Tuesday, May 26, 2015

Ottawa Police Services Board 110 Laurier Avenue West Ottawa, ON K1P 1J1

## Re: 2015 ByWard Market Street Ambassador Program

Dear Ottawa Police Services Board;

On behalf of the ByWard Market Safety and Security Committee, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of a financial contribution to the 2015 ByWard Market Street Ambassador Program.

The ByWard Market Street Ambassador Program is very important to both ByWard Market businesses and residents alike. The support provided by the Ottawa Police Services Board is a significant factor in this success. Over the years we have seen a marked improvement in the negative behaviors and statistics recorded in the ByWard Market.

We continue to partner with police to find proactive solutions to the everyday challenges present in the Market. Examples of these positive initiatives include annual police training for the Ambassadors, Victim Impact Statements and good lines of communication between both parties. This cooperation and support has been integral to our recorded success.

Should you ever have any questions or concerns about the program please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Thank you again for your support, and we hope you have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Jasna Jennings

Director ByWard Market BIA

